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30TH March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
LIBF Financial Studies exams Wednesday 26th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
We hope that all our students and their families are well at this time.   
 
We have our next examinations for the Financial Studies exams fast approaching.  
Part A exam will take place Wednesday 26th April 2023 during lesson time 
Part B exam will take place Tuesday 2nd May 2023 morning session 
 
Students will have additional revision lessons over the Easter holidays as well as prior to the examinations to 
support their achievement. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss N Bassett        Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Business Studies       Headteacher 
Nina.bassett@cncs.school        Emma.french@cncs.school  
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